
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Re: Planning application ref 2024/4823/P  
13 Flat Lower Ground Floor Chalcot Gardens NW3 4YB 
 
The statutory requirement for planning is only for either a site notice or letter: 
(https://www.camden.gov.uk/documents/d/guest/statement-of-community-involvement-2024-final-1) 
  
No site notice and no letter has been received.  
 
The planning application was found coincidentally on the Camden Council site while 
searching for previous planning permission for the same property on 5/12/2024. The 
deadline for comment is 9/12/2024. This does not provide sufficient time for myself and 
other residents to review the plans and comment. I believe the development will drastically 
affect my privacy and the opportunity to properly review and comment is very important to 
me. 
  
As a directly affected resident, I hereby submit a request that the deadline for the 
response be extended, or the application be invalidated as no notice has been 
served to residents either on or near the affected site, nor a letter received.  
  
Kind regards, 
Millicent Chu 
Resident of 14 Chalcot Gardens NW34YB  
 


